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MINUTES 
Tri-EPIC  

Regional Emergency Planning Committee 
Tuesday, January 12 

Harrington Memorial Hospital 
 

Attendees: 
CMEMSC:    Diane Barletta               Southbridge Police:    Gerald Arvelo    
Charlton Resident:(Ret)   Chief Ralph Harris                     Charlton Fire:             Carl Ekman 
Sturbridge Police:   Lt. Earl Dessert              Sbdge. ACO:              Kathy Shields                                               
Dudley Fire:                     Capt. Paul Konieczny                Sbge BOH:                 Rich Cornetta                           
CERT:    George Butz:                              Ham Radio:           Alan Jeskey   
    Darlene Emco-Rollins                      Eric Wilhelm 
Harrington Hosp:             Don Rivers   CMDART:           Ed Hart 
    Wanda O’Connor              JoAnn Griffin 
    Carlton Rondeau  Sbge Police:           Gerald Arvelo 
Region 2 HMCC:             Alissa Erreve 
                                                                                                                                     
 

Meeting called to order:  08:37 
 
  
Dec 2015 Minutes: 
Meeting minutes accepted, voted unanimously. By all present 
 
Old Business: 
 
CERT Training:  Do the towns want to do it on their own, or will they again 
support the regional effort with the $500 for training and equipment. 
 
Quarterly Meetings: Discussion was held on quarterly meetings.  If 
approved, monthly meetings would continue until June.  Quarterly meetings 
would start in September 2016.  Wednesdays were discussed to give all 
membership the opportunity to attend.  Wanda will check on the days and 
update Don Rivers.  We will send out a survey to the membership to see 
what they think about changing the day and the rotation. 
 
HMEP Grant: WE have applied for the $2300, we put the entire amount 
into equipment.  Drill will be held in the spring involving Harrington in 
Webster and the MDU operation.  Harrington will be sending members. 
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Carlton Rondeau will be looking for a slide show on the MDU. 
 
New Business:  
 
Communications:  A Tri-EPIC test is the making to determine which towns 
can operate on 159.0675 DPL 125 (repeater) and DPL 306 talk around. 
 
CMDART:  Will be having Animal Behavior and Handling class modules in 
the future.  Terri will send out letters to see if there is any interest. 
 
Tri-EPIC Dues:  Bills are going out for 2016 dues to each community and 
the hospital. 
 
HMCC:  Alissa Errede, spoke o several classes, some of which could be 
incorporated into the MDU training at Harrington in Webster. 
 
 
 
 
Motion to adjourn by the body, 2nd by Carl. 
Meeting adjourned at 09:23 
 
Next Meeting, Tuesday, Feb. 9, 2016  
Harrington Memorial Hospital     


